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Alexandra Battle

From: Blyth Clerk <Clerk.BlythPC@outlook.com>
Sent: 14 December 2023 09:37
To: Adele Dickinson
Cc: Planning
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 23/01474/TPO

External Message - Be aware that the sender of this email originates from outside of the Council. Please be cautious when 
opening links or attachments in email 

 

Good morning 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
Blyth Parish Council has no objection to the planned work, providing it is recommended by the Tree Officer. 
  
Kind regards 
Cheryl Day 
Clerk to Blyth Parish Council 
07539952472 
Flexible hours Monday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings 
  

From: Adele.Dickinson@bassetlaw.gov.uk <Adele.Dickinson@bassetlaw.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 December 2023 11:35 
To: clerk.blythpc@outlook.com 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 23/01474/TPO 
  
Please see attached consultation 
________________________________ 
[Bassetlaw District Council] Adele Dickinson 
Planning Technician 
Bassetlaw District Council, Potter Street, N/A, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH 
W: www.bassetlaw.gov.uk<http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
________________________________ 
________________________________ 
[Bassetlaw District Council] Adele Dickinson 
Planning Technician 
Bassetlaw District Council, Potter Street, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH 
W: www.bassetlaw.gov.uk<http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
________________________________ 
This email is only for the use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential 
and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or disseminate this 
email or any enclosure to anyone other than the addressee. If you receive this communication in error please delete 
it 

 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd on behalf of 
Bassetlaw District Council. 


